
For residents on or in the area of Hilchey Road. 

Project Completion Notice 

Hilchey Rd Watermain Renewal Phase 1         December 4, 2020 

 

 

 

 

The City of Campbell River Capital Works Department would like to 

Thank You for your patience and understanding during this much 

needed watermain replacement project. We know the construction 

was disruptive and appreciate your cooperation.  

 

This phase of the project has now been completed and there may still 

be some minor restoration items that could not be 

completed during this time of year. The contractor will 

return in the spring to complete these deficiencies, such 

as lawn seeding and landscaping.   

 

Should there be any final clean up that is required or you 

would like to discuss the landscape remediation of your 

property, please contact us as at your earliest 

convenience. We can be reached at 250-286-5700 or 

email capitalprojects@campbellriver.ca.  
 

 

 

For more information about capital projects visit www.campbellriver.ca.  
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